
TO: Public Health & Safety Committee 

FROM: Jon Weiks, Chief of Police 

DATE: March 14, 2023 

SUBJECT: South Sound Behavioral Hospital Briefing 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action is requested.  This is for discussion only. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The CEO of South Sound Behavioral Hospital will present an overview of their new facility 
and programs in Lacey.  There will be an opportunity to learn about their role in the 
community mental health system.  https://www.southsoundbehavioralhospital.com/ 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
2021-2026 Strategic Priority:  “Provide and Sustain Quality Public Safety Services” 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
  
 This is for discussion only. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
No fiscal impact. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 
 
 No attachments. 

https://www.southsoundbehavioralhospital.com/

